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Statement regarding the Tower Health – Jennersville Hospital sale to ChristianaCare 
 

PENN TOWNSHIP, CHESTER COUNTY, PA – The Penn Township Supervisors have issued the following 

statement regarding the Tower Health sale of Jennersville Hospital.  

Today, the Penn Township Supervisors are excited to announce that an 
organization of excellence, well known to our community, already in service 
to our community, will be taking the helm at Jennersville Hospital. It is with 
great excitement that we warmly welcome ChristianaCare to Penn 
Township, Chester County.  
 

Jennersville Hospital has faithfully provided for the health, safety and 
welfare of southern Chester County residents for over 100 years. The news 
of its imminent closure was both devastating and constituted a substantial 
threat to our community. Today’s news answers more than a few prayers. 
We look forward to supporting our new community partner, ChristianaCare, 
as they reopen the facility. Our community will reap the benefits of this 
purchase for years to come.  
 

The effort to save our hospital has truly been a Board and community 
priority, and when our community works together in a bipartisan fashion, 
amazing things ALWAYS result. We look forward to supporting our new 
community partner, ChristianaCare, as they reopen Jennersville Hospital. 
Our community will reap the benefits of this purchase for years to come. 
We are confident that an organization of excellence such as ChristianaCare 
will continue the effort to keep our community healthy, safe, and well.  
 

On behalf of the Penn Supervisors, community of Penn and our neighboring 
townships throughout southern Chester County, I would like to thank our 
PA Department of Health, Senator Carolyn Comitta, Representative John 
Lawrence, our Chester County Commissioners, ChristianaCare and Tower 
Health for working diligently together to preserve our Jennersville Hospital.  
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